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23rd October 2020


Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope this newsletter finds you and your families safe and well.

As we reach the end of the first half term, I wanted to take this opportunity on behalf of the governing body, to say a huge thank you to the fantastic staff team we have across the three schools who have worked tirelessly to settle our children back into school life and to minimise the impact of any changes to their time at school.  The additional challenges faced by our staff over recent months really cannot be underestimated and I am sure you will join me in wishing them all a very restful half term break.

Thank you also to you all as parents and carers for the support you have shown the schools particularly in relation to the Covid measures which have had to be implemented.  Our children have been amazingly adaptable and resilient throughout and it has been wonderful to see the schools thriving during this period of 'new normal'. 

As you may already know, at the first local governing body meeting of the school year, I was appointed Chair of Governors and Rebecca Deniff was appointed to the role of Vice-Chair.  We are very much looking forward to working together to support the schools over the forthcoming academic year. The board is also very pleased to have welcomed Mark Hollingworth as a new co-opted governor.  Mark brings with him vast amounts of relevant and valuable professional experience and is a very active member of the Glaisdale community. All members of the governing body regularly give up significant amounts of their time on a voluntary basis and the contribution they make to the development and performance of our schools is huge.  There are some limitations this year on how frequently governors can visit the schools but I can assure you that monitoring activities will still be carried out both in-person and virtually to enable us to undertake our duties as effectively and safely as possible.

Wishing you and your children a very happy half term.

Best wishes,
Jo Kevan
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HEADTEACHERS: Mrs Helen Ward (Lealholm) and Mrs Kirsty-Hird (Castleton and Glaisdale)

Castleton Community Primary School Glaisdale Primary School Lealholm Primary School

38 High Street, Castleton YO21 2DA Glaisdale, Whitby YO212PZ Lealholm, Whitby YO212AQ
Email: admin.castleton@yeat.co.uk Email: admin.glaisdate@yeatce.uk Email:-admin.lealholm®@uyeat.co.uk
Tel: 01287 660496 Tel: 01947 897218 Tel: 01947 897401
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01947 602688

Registered Address: Airy Hill Primary School, Waterstead Lane, Whitby, YO21 1PZ Registered number: 11024646





